
  
 

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE 

Dealt with on March 13, 2024 – Governance and Priorities Committee 
City Council – March 27, 2024 
UIN GPC2024-0302 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission – Future Path 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. The Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission be disbanded, and a new 

Compensation Review Committee be struck on an eight-year cycle (option 2(b)); 
2. The City Solicitor take the necessary steps to repeal Bylaw No. 9242, The 

Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission Bylaw, 2014; and 
3. The City Solicitor bring forward a new bylaw creating a Council Compensation 

Review Committee for City Council’s consideration. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on March 13, 2024, 
considered a report of the City Solicitor's Office regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
March 13, 2024 report of the City Solicitor's Office 


